
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

11. BRIDLE PATH ROAD SHARED FOOTPATH 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting its approval to distribute the Bridle Path Road footpath 

concept plan to stakeholders for consultation. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the proposed footpath construction on Bridle Path Road for public 

consultation on an ‘inform’ basis. 
 
 


